
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The theme for the next Practitioner Forum will be complex safeguarding and we 

will have practitioners and officers from Salford Complex Safeguarding Team 

who will give a short presentation followed by a question & answer/discussion 

section 

Would you like to know? 

• What complex & contextual safeguarding is? 

• More about complex safeguarding and exploitation of children and 

young people in Salford and how we are tackling it? 

• More about the offer from ACT (Achieving Change Together) and the 

specialist services practitioners have access to in the Complex 

Safeguarding Team? 

• Where to get advice, how to make a referral and what support is 

available if you are worried about a child or young person who is at risk 

of or believed to be being exploited 

• been developed and explore how we can further improve our practice 

and services 

 
Date Time 

Wednesday 2nd December 10am – 11.30am 
 

 

To book a place please contact Debbie.hulme@salford.gov.uk  

When booking please ensure you provide the following information: 

• Name of delegate 

• Delegate’s job title 

SSCP Practitioner Forum 

Complex Safeguarding 

For more information visit:  

https://safeguardingchildren.salford.gov.uk/professionals/complex-safeguarding/  

 

mailto:Debbie.hulme@salford.gov.uk
https://safeguardingchildren.salford.gov.uk/professionals/complex-safeguarding/


• Agency  

• Team based with 

• Full address where based 

•  email address 

• Name of delegate’s manager 
 
The forums will be held via Microsoft Teams and you will receive an email with 
a link to the online session. 
 


